



2020-2021 - ISSUE 9

December 18, 2020 http://cedarislandyachtclub.ca

CLUB CALENDAR (Calendar of Events is also available on the Club's Website)		
Each Monday	Monday Morning Breakfast CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE	
Monday, January 11	Zoom Executive Meeting @ 7 pm	
Sunday, April 18	Tentative Date for AGM	

CHANGE IN POLICY

You soon will be receiving a SurveyMonkey to vote on a change to the following Policy. The change has been made to allow Members to pay their bill through an e-transfer. There also is a change to the date for the final payment.

9. b) Members will be invoiced as follows: Full Member

An invoice with all charges pertaining to Membership Fees and Charges will be sent to Full Members as soon as possible following ratification at the Annual General Meeting. The invoice will be based on the previous year's dockage and storage usage. Any changes in usage of club facilities (dockage and/or storage) will be charged or credited as they occur.

Within thirty (30) days of the date of the invoice, Full Members will be required to pay this invoice in full or one-third of the amount shown on the invoice to be paid on each of the following dates - January 15, March 15 and April 15. provide three (3) post-dated cheques, dated January 15, March 15 and May 15, each equaling one-third of the amount shown on the invoice. Payment can be made either by cheque or e-transfer.

A Full Member who has not paid their invoice in full by April 15 or provided three (3) post-dated cheques within thirty (30) days from the date of the invoice will be deemed in arrears. Interest will be charged from the date of the invoice on the outstanding amount of the invoice.

AGM SCHEDULED & INVOICES ARRIVING SOON

We are currently in a State of Emergency as a Not-For-Profit Organization and are allowed by the Government of Ontario to postpone our AGM for up to six months. Therefore, the Executive has tentatively scheduled our meeting for Sunday, April 18th. We're being optimistic that we will be able to gather in some form by then.

It seems that nothing is normal these days and that goes for the billing. Since a tentative budget was passed by Members at haul out, invoices for 2020-2021 will be processed and sent out soon.

WORK HOURS

Apparently there has been some confusion and/or lack of communication with regards to Work Hours. At our last Executive Meeting it was decided that in the future, Work Hours will be posted in CIYC News in the following format.

WORK TO BE DONE	CONTACT

CAROL PERKES RETIRES

Carol Perkes, Board Governance Officer, has decided to retire from the University of Windsor, with her last date being December 31, 2020.

Carol joined the University in 1982 as Data Processing Secretary in the Computer Centre and held a variety of positions, including in the Dean of Arts Office, the School of Visual Arts, the Department of Biology, and the Department of Financial Services, before joining the Office of the University Counsel in 2002 as Secretary to the University Council & University Secretary; a role that evolved in 2009 into the Board Governance Officer in the University Secretariat.

Carol is very much looking forward to retirement with plans to spend more time with family and grandchildren and on her hobbies (travel, gardening, reading, creative writing, and sailing), and to continue her education at the University of Windsor in the English Creative Writing program, with the goal of writing at least one book!

Congratulations, Carol.